
Hello, 

 

My name is Brad Baker and I am a supporter of HB 2001.  

 

I own a home and NE Portland and I hate to see how the area continues to become more and 

more un-affordable for people due to the policy-created lack of housing supply. By ending the 

ban on multi-family housing, we'll allow more homes to be built to help address the increasing 

cost of housing. 

 

I also think this bill will do a lot to help our fight against climate change. Allowing denser 

housing to be built will allow for more efficient modes of transportation to thrive like walking, 

biking, and transit.  

 

Thank you so much and please help see that this bill passes.  

 

Brad Baker 

2301 NE Rodney Ave, Portland, OR 97212 

 


